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I’m writing in regards to an ongoing issue I’ve had over the past 4 and half years with non-payment of superannuation contributions due to me. 
On the 21st of August 2014, I was sent a statement for my super provider Hostplus I was alarmed to see that a company I had worked for approximately 2 years had not at any time paid one cent of my super adding up to over $6422.00 to be exact. I then proceeded with the next best course I could think of which was to inform the Taxation office of my findings. My first point of call to the taxation off was on the 19th of January 2014 where I spoke to a lady by the name of Michele Mircev to lodge a complaint. 
I then didn’t hear anything back from the ATO so again I called on the 21st of January I called again as I had found out the company I was working for was still trading and I had more information for other colleges stating that they hadn’t been paid either.   
I left it quite some time as I had thought that maybe I might have the possibility of regaining my super. 
So on the 30th of September I phoned again and spoke with Jullian Langdon to only be told that I had been sent letters which I had stating on a line this is where my case was at investigation process helpful, not really. 
Some more time went past all the while no super is going into my account so I contacted the department again on the 11th of December 2014 and spoke with Philip Phung and was told Employer debt had been established. 
During this time I engaged in a lawyer by the name of Owen Harris from Harris Wake to help me try and fight for my super. I p    aid some money to the company to write a legally binding letter to Andy Hollands and the Company SoJu Girl so maybe he might do the right thing and pay my Super. To no avail nor he or his father the accountant for all 2617 Group business got back to me. So I then contacted the ATO again to see if they could shed some light on my situation and was told the company had gone into liquidation. Feeling hopeful that maybe almost 2years after loading this complaint that something good may come out of it, I left it a little 



Warm Regards,
 
Ren Deane
 


